

Minutes of UOAC Meeting #15 on March 30th, 2017

1. The meeting was called to order at 10:00 pm in the HL 201 conference room. In attendance: J. deWinter (chair; secretary), D. Samson, A. Heinricher, and A. Donta-Venman (guest)
2. Reviewed the volunteers for GMCLLOT. A preliminary list of taskforce members was agreed upon. Once membership has been confirmed, a full list will be announced and the taskforce will be charged.
3. Resumed discussion on the HUA exit survey for students completing their HUA requirement. The question was raised whether students had to complete a survey when completing the eCDR form and whether HUA would be interested in this. D. Samson will return to HUA to discuss this in the assigned HUA Taskforce. Will report back to UOAC as relevant.
4. Discussed NSSE survey data and the ways in which the taskforce might use the data.
5. Meeting was adjourned at 10:50.